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Join Us: 2022 Special Webinar Series

Developing Discrepancy Between the Past and Present: Leveraging
Nostalgic Reverie to Facilitate Behavior Change Among Those
Engaged in Addictive Behavior

May 9th, 2022 12PM - 1PM EST
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Among disordered gamblers, only 7% take the necessary steps to remove those
behaviors from their repertoire. In this webinar, we will discuss research conducted
that has tested the behavior change utility of a highlighting discontinuity between the
present (addicted self) and past (non-addicted self) to the disordered gambler — a
relationship that is driven by a longing for the past self (i.e., nostalgia). Data will be
presented that supports the idea that nostalgia builds on the ‘developing a
discrepancy’ principle in motivational interviewing. Discussion will focus on the utility of
highlighting the difference between people’s past, non-addicted and present, addicted
selves as an important catalyst in moving gamblers from addiction to action.
Additionally, we will focus on how the knowledge gained can be used by researchers,
treatment providers, and industry professionals to help disordered gamblers engage in
behavioral change

Presenter: Dr. Michael Wohl

Dr. Michael Wohl is a Professor and Graduate Chair in Psychology at Carleton University. People
in his Betterment Labs focus their research on, among other things, factors that contribute to
addiction (e.g., gambling) and refusal to seek treatment. The majority of this work has focused on
erroneous cognitions (e.g., perceptions of luck), craving, and contextual factors (e.g., socio-
economics) as predictors of continued gambling behavior. Recently, Wohl has examined why
disordered gamblers are reluctant to seek professional help and means to motivate behavioral
change (e.g., promoting nostalgic revere for the pre-addicted self).

Dr. Wohl has published over 200 academic papers and reports. He is the receipt of, among other
recognitions, the 2019 International Center for Responsible Gaming’s Research Achievement
Award and the 2021 National Council on Problem Gambling’s Research of the Year Award. He is a
Fellow of the American Psychological Society and the Society for Personality and Social
Psychology. To facilitate his research, Wohl has received funding from organization including,
International Center for Responsible Gaming Canadian Foundation for Innovation, Social Sciences
and Humanities Research Council of Canada, Australian Research Council, Defense Research
and Development Canada, and Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care.
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